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Daffodils sprouting, swans back and nesting, beach 

aeration system back on.  

Spring has finally arrived! 

This edition of the Seneca Lake newsletter is the first in 

some time and what we hope becomes a regular 

publication intended to share news and events related to 

your Seneca Lake community. 

The Seneca Lake Board of Officers and Trustees is made up of 

volunteers from the community. We work hard to bring you a 

financially responsible community that serves the recreational 

purposes of the lake. We can be reached by email at 

senecalakeclub@gmail.com, through the website 

www.senecalakeclub.org or on Facebook.  

We thank you and wish you a great Spring as we prepare 

for the summers activities and events 

The Seneca Lake Board and Trustees 

OFFICERS 

 President                      David Mazzella 

 Vice President              Joanne Scally 

 Treasurer                     Jennifer Cristillo 

 Secretary                      Fred Welles 

 
TRUSTEES 

 Don Collis  

 Nate Carsto  

 Marion Cuff 

 Rich Grega 

 Patty McCormick 

 

 

Come get involved, get the kids out and experience a 
sense of community by helping clean up our Seneca Lake 
roads while earning $ for the lake through the Sparta 
Clean Communities program. 
 
Saturday April 21 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. (Rain date April 22nd) 
 
All supplies and safety vests provide. So, create a team, 

come alone, bring the family, or just come hang out and 
let’s keep Seneca Lake beautiful!  
 
 

 

 

 

Spring 2018 

E APPROACHING FOR JEFF AND DENISE 
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From the Board 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

FACILIITES UPDATE 

The safety and cleanliness of our lake and beach areas   

is one of our highest priority. Among the many things 

done in 2017 were installation of the aeration system in 

the swim area, increased weed harvesting, removal of 

trees, and bringing in beautiful new beach sand. 

Planned for 2018 are repairs to the clubhouse, improved 

clubhouse lighting and the purchase of a new fire pit. 

We are considering other modernization projects and will 

communicate more as we finalize plans 

 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU 

We are always interested in hearing from the community 

members on ideas and suggestions on how to improve our 

facilities, increase use of those facilities, and events or 

activities that may be of interest to you. To that end, a 

survey will be sent to all active members in the coming 

days soliciting your feedback. Thanks in advance for taking 

a few minutes to complete it.  

Are you getting emails/newsletters? Whether you are a 

home owner or a tenant we want you to know what’s going 

on at Seneca Lake and when important notifications are 

sent, know you are getting them. Please send us an email 

at senecalakeclub@gmail.com so you can be added to our 

contacts and follow us on Facebook at Seneca Lake Club, 

Sparta NJ. We share a lot of information. 

 You don’t want to be left out! 

 

 

EARTH DAY CLEANUP 

April 21 - 9:00 to 11:00. Road Clean up. Rain Date April 22 

May 19 - 9:00 a.m. Beach Cleanup. Rain date May 20th 

May 26 – Beach Opens (Tentative) 


